

EMAC Meeting
March 6, 2015
9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
1800 Grant St. Denver Conference Room

Attending: Debbie Carter, Mark Knowles, Tina Moser, Kara Viesca, Laura Borgelt and Kathy Nesbitt

Discussion on the white paper: Recognizing and Rewarding Faculty for Participating in Diversity Activities

Laura reported that she would like to bring the white paper before the Faculty Council for affirmation during the April 23 meeting. In order to facilitate review and discussion during the Faculty Council meeting, the paper will need to be sent to the Council by April 20, 2015. Committee members agreed to have a near-final draft ready by the April 3, 2015 meeting.

Members went on to work on the paper in their separate sub committees.

Adjournment

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on April 3, 2015 in the Denver conference room, 1800 Grant St Denver.